
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you so much for your fantastic generosity that you have shown 
this week. We were overwhelmed at the response to the Bags 2 
School appeal, which at least doubled that of the donations from last 
year! We have also been so inundated by Harvest donations for the 
Food Bank, that they are currently taking up much of the entrance 
hall! Your kindness is greatly appreciated. 
 
I wanted to let you know about a couple of new initiatives that we are 
introducing this week. The first is the reinstatement of our ‘Behaviour 
Bears – Adam and Eve’ these were a firm favourite of our classes 
before Covid, and I am certain that they 
will be again! There is one for KS1 and 
another for KS2 and the class with the 
highest attendance each week will get to 
care for the bears! We will also be 
bringing back 100% attendance stickers 
for those children in each half term who 
have managed to achieve full 
attendance. We understand that 
sometimes this is not achievable for all children, however we do feel 
that incentives for attendance are essential, as we need to ensure that 
(as much as is possible) all children are in school every day. Please 
note that we cannot make exceptions for this as otherwise (as I am 
sure you can appreciate) the whole system becomes unmanageable. 
 
The second new initiative is for behaviour. We want to reward those 
children who always go ‘above and beyond’ in their behaviour 

choices, both in the classroom and on the 
playground. Therefore, from next week, 
children will be awarded ‘Golden Tickets’ in our 
weekly achievement assembly. Please make 
sure to keep these 
safe as when a 

child achieves ten of these special 
certificates, they will become a ‘Behaviour 
Champion’ and be entitled to wear a 
special badge on their uniform. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend and I will see you all again next week! 
 
Mel Nugent 
Headteacher 
 
 

  7 October 2022 

Each week we will be announcing the Dojo winning 
team who have earned most points over a week  

The team that have  earned the most points in 
the last week ending 7th October is the Green Team 

WELL DONE  GREEN TEAM 

TT Rockstars :Top Scorers this week 

Year 3 - Love & Selin 

Year 4 -Sofia  

Year 5 - Robert and Abigail 

Year 6 Breeya andTobias 

Golden Book 

We are very proud of all 

our children. A special well 

done to the following 

Golden Book winners this 

week! 

Year 

group 

  

N Fabiha  

R Yusuf  

1 Zein  

2 Acorn  

3 James Poorvi 

4 Lesly  

5 Aiden Robert 

6 Nafisa Omar 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Parents Evening -  18 / 20  
October 
 
Inset Day - Friday 21 
October 
 
Thursday 20 October 
LAST DAY OF TERM  
 
Monday 31 October 
BACK TO SCHOOL 

Attendance Bears 

KS1—Poppy with 97% 

KS2—Mustard with 99% 

 

Well done!! 



 

 

Parents Evening 

Parent’s Evening will be taking place on Tuesday 18th October between 3:40 and 

6:20pm and on Thursday 20th October between 3:40 and 7pm. 

The parents evening booking system will go live next week. We will let you know 

when this is ready for you to book. 

Thank you to everyone 

that contributed to Bag 2 

School 

We raised 

a fantastic 

£144.80! 

Well done 

Team CTS 

A huge thank you to everyone that has donated to the Harvest Festival , this will be given 

to the local food bank to help those in need.  

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

Bag 2 School 

Cauliflower Christmas Cards 

 

Your children should have come home with Artwork for the their custom made Christmas cards. 

Please don’t forget that these need to be ordered and paid for online using the unique code on your 

form and the Artwork and form need to be returned to school to be sent off for printing by October 

14th at the latest.  

Sports Stars of the Week 

 

James  

& 

Munawwar 

 


